
Sale is halfway over—have your Scouts reached goal? 

Log into the leader portal and check to see how many of your Scouts are close to 
their sales goal. Send notes to Scouts that are close to the next prize goal and 
encourage them to keep going! 

 

Available Storefronts for the next two weekends 

There are 450 (!) hours of available storefronts these next two weekends! Check 
out the attachment to your email for the available storefronts. To claim one, log 
into the leader portal and click on Storefront Reservations.  

  Remember to release storefronts your Scouts are not filling as soon as you are able.  

Need Materials? 

Need more sales guides? All three Scout Shops (Mounds View, Base Camp and 
Plymouth) have supplies of them. Pick them up during business hours. The 
Snack semi will also have supplies as well.  

Popcorn reorders Open 

Need more popcorn? Check out the reorder process info sheet that was attached to 
your email or find it at www.buyscoutpopcorn.com. Reorders for the week of Oct 
14th will be on the same schedule as last week. Remember, you need to order by  

       NOON the day before your chosen pick up day to be on the Snack Semi. 

Keep pretzels cool!  With the unseasonably warm weather lately, make sure that 
you are keeping pretzels in a cool place. A cooler without ice in the sun will NOT keep 
them from melting.   

  

Misc things  Here are a few things you should be thinking about the next week or so 

 When you pick up a reorder, please make sure to put your Unit Number, District and PRINT your 
name so we have accurate records.  

 Now is a good time to check your inventory vs. what you have checked out and if it doesn’t 
match, let Becki know.  

 Make sure to check the FB Swap page if you need or want to transfer popcorn.  
 End of Sale and Final return information will be sent out soon. 

 

Have a great week! 

 
Bill A-H 


